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		To Pass Groundbreaking Legislation, We Need YOUR Support!
Rush a donation of $10 or more today! Stand with BCPP and your right to know what’s inside your cleaning products.
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		Hi friend,

We need your help. For the first time ever, cleaning product chemicals that are potentially harmful to human health, including secret fragrance ingredients, will be disclosed by law!

For the past decade, BCPP has been working hard to pass legislation that requires cleaning products sold in California to display ingredients on the product label and on the manufacturer’s website.

Why? Because we all have a right to know what chemicals we are exposed to in everyday products, so that we can make the right choices for the health of ourselves, our families, and our workplaces.

With chemicals in some cleaning products linked to serious adverse health effects like cancer, reproductive harm and respiratory problems, it’s time for the cleaning product industry to come clean! 






		






		Support our work! Donate here. 
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		SB 258, the Cleaning Product Right to Know Act of 2017, has passed the California Senate and is days away from being voted on by the Assembly. Learn more.
 
We are so close to passing this groundbreaking legislation that will have a significant impact on the health of consumers and workers in California and across the country.  But we need YOU.
 
Please support this crucial work by making a tax-deductible donation right now.  Any amount makes a difference. With your help we can deliver a truly health protective law and major victory for consumers and workers!

Our Coalition of Support:
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	SB 258 is supported by a broad coalition of 100+ organizations and businesses, including BCPP and our bill co-sponsors EWG, NRDC, and Women’s Voices for the Earth. Thanks for your support, too!






		Protect workers’ + families’ right to know! Click to pitch in. 










		
		Copyright © 2017 Breast Cancer Prevention Partners, All rights reserved.
You care about preventing breast cancer before it starts with BCPP :)

Our mailing address is:
Breast Cancer Prevention Partners 
1388 Sutter Street
Suite 400
San Francisco, CA 94109

Add us to your address book

update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list 
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